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To all my friends —residents of our city, Cincinnati —Mazol Tov and
blessings for a good year.

Today, we pray, feast and rejoice and give thanks to the Almighty that
we have been privileged to acquire two excellent buildings and spacious grounds
at the corner of Reading Road and South Crescent Avenue.

These buildings we have remodeled, decorated and fitted out with light,
airy classrooms, a synagog for the pupils, a library of holy books and play hall
(Gymnasium). With the help of the Creator, blessed be His name, these fine
quarters and beautiful suroundings are now ready for the children of Yeshivah
Eitz Chaim, the Chotetz Chaim Day School and the Kindergarten. Here they
will study our Torah and Jewish lore and traditions, with devotion and interest.

It is our ardent hope that all the children who will enroll in our schools
will grow up as true and devoted Jews, devoted to G-d and our Torah, to our
holy land of Israel as well as to our country, the United States of America, and
that their knowledge, character and human conduct will bring honor to G-d
and men.

I take this opportunity to express my thanks and appreciation to the Parents
Teachers Association, the directors of the Auxiliary of the Eitz Chaim Yeshivah,
the presidents and directors of the Orthodox Hebrew Board of Education and
the Vaad Ho-ir. To the officers and boards of the Eitz Chaim, the Chofetz Chaim
Day School and Kindergarten, to the Enrollment Committee, to all those who
have participated in the efforts that made possible the acquisition of our beautiful
new home, to all of our pupils, their parents and their teachers, I say, Sholom,
and give my blessing for a good and delightful year.

Again wishing you all a happy and prosperous year, I remain,

Sincerely yours,

ELiEZER SILVER, Rabbi of Cincinnati




